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Dear Asin 
 
We wanted to write to congratulate you on your school’s 100 per cent pass rate for NCEA 
Level 2. This is an amazing achievement, and something that you, your teachers and your 
students should be immensely proud of. 
 
We recognise all the hard work that goes into these exceptional results from everyone in the 
school community, and it is testament to the skills and knowledge of your staff. We are also 
aware of the strong leadership and dedication that sits behind this success.  
 
The Government wants all young people to receive a world-leading education that enables 
them to succeed in life. Your excellent NCEA results show that your students will be well-
equipped to complete their education and reach their full potential. Thank you to you and 
your staff for the role you have played in this. 
 
We look forward to seeing the results for the 2024 year, and we wish you and your school 
community all the best. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
  
 
 
Rt Hon Christopher Luxon    Hon Erica Stanford 
Prime Minister     Minister of Education 
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